
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Pending Legislation
Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 8:26:20 AM

From: Peter Rigby <pjrigby@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 5, 2023 3:48 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Pending Legislation

Secretary Garvin,
The pending legislation to regulate the car industry by requiring EV vehicles to
be 35 % of a dealers inventory by 2025 followed by the ban to sell
fossil fueled vehicles under 14,000lbs in 2035 defies common sense or any
rational line of logic.
What you are promoting is counter to the best interest of all Delaware
residents.
The tide is already turning against this kind of illogical manipulation of a market
that will sort itself out when and if EVs become the buyers choice with an
infrastructure to support that choice..
Also, the premise that EVs have any real and lasting advantage over fossil
fueled vehicles vis. a vis. climate change has already been debunked.
Respectfully submitted,
Peter J Rigby
302-652-7847
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